
It can be hard to find time to come into our school.  With this in mind, if you would like to discuss information 
about Careers, QTAC, QCE, University Early Offers/Courses, etc, Mr David Grant has set up a TEAMS meeting 
booking link. You can book in on a Wednesday afternoon between 3:40pm – 5pm for a 20 minute 
session.   Careers Information with Mr David Grant (via teams)  Also, if you need a different time or day, please 
email David.Grant@marymount.qld.edu.au to arrange an alternate day and time. 
 

QTAC 
We have had a few students asking about QTAC regarding ATAR, Early Entry, key dates for applications, 
etc.  Please use the link below for information and bookmark the page so you can refer to it for continued 
information.  The 2023 Guide to Tertiary Study will become available in June 2022.  If you have any questions, 
please email David Grant at david.grant@marymount.qld.edu.au.   
QTAC LINK:   https://www.qtac.edu.au/qtac-passport/ 
 

SOUTHERN CROSS UNIVERSITY 
The Early Offer program allows you to secure your place in a Southern Cross University degree before your 
Year 12 results are even released. It’s designed to remove some of the pressure from Year 12 and give you 
a pathway directly into university study that is not based solely on your Year 12 results. Applications are 
now open.  https://www.scu.edu.au/early-offer/#read-more 
 

BOND UNIVERSITY 
Open Day:  30 July 2022.  Bond University offers one of Australia’s most generous scholarship programs, 
featuring a range of full-fee and part-fee scholarships awarded to the best and brightest applicants each 
semester. Click the link for further information:  https://bond.edu.au/future-students/study-bond/how-
apply/scholarships 
 

GRIFFITH UNIVERSITY 
Applying for Griffith University’s scholarships is free and simple. You can apply for multiple scholarships with 
just the one application form. Explore our scholarships  to see what you may be eligible for.  Applying for 
scholarships is separate to applying for a place at university. You can find out more via this link:  scholarships 
application process.  Further information is available:  https://www.griffith.edu.au/scholarships 

 
Creative Arts Open Day:  Sunday 12 June, 12–3 pm - South Bank campus. Students thinking of a career in the 
creative industries can get inspiration and advice on their study options at Griffith’s Creative Arts Open Day. 
Discover Griffith’s creative arts schools and take part in practical experiences in design, visual and creative 
arts, music and performing arts, film, animation and games design, industrial design and architecture 
Reserve your place now >> 

 
Griffith Un Open Day:  Sunday 14 August, 9 am–2 pm AEST Gold Coast and Nathan campuses 
Griffith Open Day is a great opportunity to get a taste of university life, plus expert advice on study options. 
Visitors can join guided campus tours and information sessions and workshops, chat with study experts about 
degrees and careers, and get essential information about student support services, admissions pathways, 
applications and scholarships. 
Reserve your place >> 

 
GUESTS Program 
The GUESTS program invites motivated students to study a university course at Griffith alongside their Years 
11 and 12 studies.  GUESTS students can choose from more than 60 subjects to undertake on-campus or 
online, and they can study up to two courses. Participants can receive special consideration when applying 
for eligible Griffith undergraduate degrees, academic credit and a Griffith Credentials GUESTS Achiever 
badge.Trimester 2 intake closes 15 June 2022. 
Find out more >> 

 
Year 11 & 12 Experience Days:  Wednesday 6 July and Friday 8 July 2022, Gold Coast  



Designed for Year 11 and 12 students, Griffith’s July Experience Days offer high schoolers the chance to 
explore our lecture theatres and labs and learn about different fields of study. Students are also invited to 
get hands-on at interactive experiences throughout the day and get a taste for study areas they want to learn 
more about. 
Registrations will open in early June >> 

 
QUT YEAR 12 EARLY OFFER SCHEME 

We know it is reassuring if you can receive an early offer. Key dates, courses and entry requirements for 
QUT’s Year 12 Early Offer Scheme are now updated for 2023 entry. Click the link to find out more. 

 
AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY 

Guided Campus Visit:  Explore ACU facilities and learn more about studying there. Register here 
Discover ACU:  Wednesday 29 June 2022.  Get a taste of University life at ACU before you enrol with hands-
on workshops run by the faculties.    Register here 
Open Day:  Saturday 6 August 2022.  
 

DEFENCE WORK EXPERIENCE 
The Defence Work Experience Program (DWEP) is a national Youth Program that provides young Australians 
with an interest in a Defence career the opportunity to gain exposure to a range of job roles available within 
Defence and the Australian Public Service. Defence work experience activities are designed to be hands on 
and interactive so that young people can make informed career decisions.  The following programs are now 
taking applications online with others to follow as the year progresses: 
 

MONTH 
DEFENCE WORK EXPERIENCE PROGRAM 

(DWEP) LOCATION 
PROGRAM 

DATES 
APPLICATIONS 

CLOSE 

July Army Familiarisation Program 
Gallipoli 
Barracks 25-27 July 12 June 

August* 
Air Force Familiarisation Program RAAF 
Amberley 

RAAF 
Amberley 

29-31 
August 17 July 

August* Army Familiarisation Program 
Gallipoli 
Barracks 

29-31 
August 17 July 

September* Army Familiarisation Program 
Gallipoli 
Barracks 

12-14 
September 31 July 

 
Applications may close before the advertised date if large volumes are received. Students are advised places 
are limited and are strongly encouraged to submit complete and considered applications as soon as possible 
to avoid disappointment.  Please contact the Careers Centre for further information. 
 

2022 SCHOOL-BASED TRAINEESHIPS 
School-Based Traineeship opportunities are managed through the Careers Centre, and a number of excellent 
opportunities currently exist. Now is the perfect time for interested students to consider securing a position 
which provides paid employment, hands-on work experience and a certificate qualification upon completion. 
Offered to Year 10 - 11 students (Non-ATAR). Students MUST speak to David Grant or Terri Webster in the 
Careers Centre before applying for a SbT.  You can view current opportunities via the link below: 
 

http://www.marymount.qld.edu.au/Careers/Traineeships/Pages/Current-Opportunities.aspx 


